
 

 

 
 

 

29th January 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to thank you for your patient support of your daughter's learning 

through their daily timetable of Teachstream lessons. We have received some very 

positive feedback this term regarding our Home Learning strategy, although I would 

like to add, that our approach is under always constant review. 

 

Some parents and carers have asked us for guidance on how they can monitor their 

daughter's engagement with Home Learning. 

 

In response to this, we have produced a short video which will help you monitor 

attendance, set work, marking and feedback, and your daughter's achievements 

through the parent/carer dashboard on Frog. You can view the video by clicking 

the link below and I have also placed a copy on to the home page of the 

dashboard. We hope this is a supportive measure which allows you to see just how 

well your daughter is doing, under these difficult circumstances. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Andrew McDonald-Bowyer 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

How to monitor your daughter's Home Learning on Frog 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/506011129

